
 

  

 
 

 
 
 

From: Camille Leung 
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:40 PM
To: Carrie Blanton 
Subject: RE: Questions about permitted work
 
Hi Carrie,
 
I have time tomorrow afternoon between 1-3, otherwise we can shoot for next week.  Monday is
open from 1-3pm
 
Thanks
 

From: Carrie Blanton  
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 3:44 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Subject: Questions about permitted work
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

 

Hello Camille,
I live at 655 Miramar Drive in Half Moon Bay.
 
I am emailing to see if I can schedule a virtual meeting with you to discuss some questions I have
related to permitted work.  I appreciate your time and help.
 
~Carrie Blanton 




